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Dear Brevard Neighbors,

More than 70 years ago, dedicated and compassionate individuals
made a commitment to localize healthcare. Since that time, we
have had the privilege of providing essential healthcare to meet
the needs of Brevard.

As Brevard’s hometown, not-for-profit community healthcare
system, Health First cannot fulfill our sacred trust without your
support. We strive each day to achieve our mission and provide
exceptional care to every person, every time.

We are honored to have the ability to continue to provide support
to our community in many tangible ways. In total for 2015,
counting all contributions we made to other organizations and
our direct charity and uncompensated care, Health First provided
more than $129 million of community support to Brevard.

Our fully Integrated Delivery Network has more than 8,000 caring
associates, 1,200 credentialed clinicians and 1,600 volunteers who
care and are dedicated to improving your health and wellness.

Your generosity, commitment and support have made this
possible.

To learn how you can continue the tradition of caring for your
hometown, not-for-profit community healthcare system, please
visit HFgive.org.

Thank you for allowing us to serve you.
Sincerely,
Steven P. Johnson

President/CEO
Health First
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